Deputy Premier Treasurer Minister for Infrastructure and Transport Minister for Planning



Level 10, Executive Building, 15 Murray Street, Hobart Public Buildings, 53 St John Street, Launceston GPO Box 123, Hobart TAS 7001 Phone: (03) 6165 7754; Email: Michael Ferguson@dpac.tas.gov.au

John Ramsay Executive Commissioner Tasmanian Planning Commission

By email: tpc@planning.tas.gov.au

Dear Mr Ramsay

Draft Tasmanian Planning Policies

Notice in accordance with section 12C(3) of the Land Use Planning and Approvals Act 1993

In accordance with section 12C(3) of the Land Use Planning and Approvals Act 1993 (the Act), I give notice to the Tasmanian Planning Commission and provide to it a draft of the Tasmanian Planning Policies (the draft TPPs) and direct it to undertake public exhibition of the draft TPPs pursuant to section 12D of the Act.

Yours sincerely

Michael Ferguson P

Deputy Premier
Minister for Planning

Attachments:

- (1) Draft Tasmanian Planning Policies
- (2) Background Report Draft Tasmanian Planning Policies